C.F.RO
9th September, 1925.

Dear ir. Warlow,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 8th instant,
and carefully note what you ssy regarding the csse of the ©.&.
"CITY OF STOCKHOLM".

We have received the first entry reports today,
and in the ordinary course we should be able to get full particular;
of the steamer recorded in the posting which begins on Monday
morning next, but we observe that unfortunately the fees are still

unpaid. Unless, therefore, we defer making a record of the.
vessel in the Suprlement, although the steamer has been at sea
for some time, we shall be obliged to enter the vessel with the
record "Class Contemplated” which is obviously undesirable for
everybody concerned.
In the circumstances it ocours to me to suggest
that it would be well for you to get into touch with the Builders
first thing tomorrow morning, with & view to obtaining prompt
peyment of tha,tu&i. 80 that we shall be free to record the
steamer in the Supplement with full yartioulaxs of clase. w
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made speeial arrangements to postpone the closing time until
saturday morning. Accordingly if you are able to send me &
telegram not later than Saturday morning to say that the feses
have been paid,we shall be able to make a complete record of
the "CITY OF STOCKHOLM" in the next posting of and Supplement

to the Register Book.
Yours faithfully,

PeloViarlow, Esq.,
GLASGOW.
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